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Petition Against Yellow Lines on Faraday Road 
 
I am writing with reference to a very urgent request which is severely impeding my business 
which has been in existence for the last 36 years.  I have given below the signed petition from 
our customers with regard to this.   
 
I have three business concerns on the corner of Furnival Avenue and we have always had 
customer parking spaces for our customers outside the shops.  Recently the double yellow lines 
on Faraday Road have been extended.  This has had a huge impact on our business.    
 
Our customers no longer have anywhere to park and we have been inundated with complaints.   
We serve a vast majority of elderly customers and parking in the vicinity of the shops for them 
and all our customers is vital for our business.  We have worked hard to build our business and 
our customer base and this is having a detrimental effect on our sales and the local community.   
 
I urgently ask for your help to address this concern.  We kindly request for either the removal of 
the extended double yellow lines or display a parking sign which allows customers to park up to 
1 hour (as one of the business concerns is a hairdressers). 
  
Thank you for your urgent attention to this matter.   
 
 
This petition was received on 7th March, 2022. 
 
This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 7th March, 2022.  
 
This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 31st March, 
2022.  
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 114 
 
Council Response  
 
I am writing in relation to your petition submitted to Slough Borough Council on the 7th 

March 2022.   
 
Your petition related to the objection of the new waiting restrictions (double yellow lines) 
that have been implemented at Faraday Road near the junction of Furnival Avenue.  I 
can confirm these restrictions were implemented following a request from yourself in 
March 2019.  My colleague was communicating with you on this matter hence this 
location was added to our schemes list and was consulted on in February 2021.   
 
Unfortunately, due the pandemic and the Councils current financial position there was 
some delays in implementing these restrictions however, the whole legal process was 
followed.  Unfortunately, the Council does not agree with removing this restriction for 
road safety reason so no further action will be taken.   
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